

February 2, 2016

Dear Pali Baseball Families,

Now that the second semester has started, so has our baseball season. Every year at this time, we ask for a suggested donation of \$475.00 from each player.

As you know, the school receives approximately \$1,000 from the district for the entire season and we cannot operate our program on just that. Your donations are used for field maintenance, equipment repairs and tournament fees.

Additionally, we are hoping to install stadium seating on the visitors side, putting up shade above our existing seats and work on a clubhouse.

All donations are tax deductible (tax id 92-0184898). All checks should be made out to Palisades Baseball Account and sent to my attention.

I look forward to seeing you all soon and to a winning 2016 season.

Warmest regards,

Mike Voelkel

Please keep for your tax records

Palisades Charter High School 15777 Bowdoin St Pacific Palisades, CA 90272

Tax Identification 92-0184898